
 

 

 
 

 

 

Alongside the decision to lower the statutory age range, the Governing Body of Stamford 

Green Primary School are proposing to change the name of the school to Stamford Green 

Primary School and Nursery. 

 

The decision to change the school name will be made by the Full Governing Body at their 

Spring Term meeting 25 March 2021.   

 

If you have any comments regarding the change of name, please include them in your 

response to this consultation.   

 


